¢\ Bal Bharati
4 2%y PUBLIC SCHOOL

""""""" Sector-21, Noida, G.B. Nagar

Circular No.76/2024-25 Date: 05 Oct, 2024
Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for the Dussehra break from 10th.0ctober (Thursday)
to 13th October (Sunday), 2024. Regular classes will resume on 14th October, 2024 (Monday).

_ Helohboi_

Wishing all our students and their families a joyous and safe Dussehra.

Asha Prabhakar
(Principal)
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